
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 24 February 2017 
 

Bulk Item Disposal at Basterfield House

Residents are advised to refrain from dumping bulk items in or outside the 

foyers and bin sheds at Basterfield House as this leads to delays in domestic 

refuse collection refuse collection and is also unpleasant for people living in the 

block.  These items should be taken to the collection point at the basement level 

of Gt Arthur house.  Alternatively, please contact environmental services on 

020 7606 3030 and arrange for the items to be collected properly. 

 

Basterfield House  

A door handle has come off the recycling bin chamber on Golden Lane by 

Basterfield House east lobby – this was reported to the repairs section on 21 

February. 

 

Cullum Welch House 

A person unknown has pulled back part of a metal conduit in the fifth floor lift 

lobby – this was reported to the repairs section on 21 February. 

 

Crescent House 

There is a lighting fault affecting half the communal walkway lights on the third 

floor – this was reported to the repairs section on 22 February.

 

Public Exhibition – The Proposed Redevelopment Plan for the Richard 

Cloudesley School Site - Saturday 25 February from 11:00 a.m.–3:00 p.m. at 

the Richard Cloudesley School site, 103 Golden Lane. 

 

 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 

 


